
Subarunet Announcement 

 

To: All Subaru Retailers 

From: Subaru of America, Inc. 

Date: June 19, 2020 

 

Owner Renotifications:  

WUQ-02 Impreza/Crosstrek Ignition Coil Reprogramming Recall 

WUE-90 Brake Lamp Switch Recall 

 

Please be advised that owner renotifications for the WUQ-02 and WUE-90 recalls will begin next week. 

Daily mailings will occur through the end of June.  For details regarding these two recalls, please refer to 

the WUQ-02 and WUE-90 Product Campaign Bulletins on STIS. 

 

 

 


